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Customer Appreciation!
We have our annual Customer 

Appreciation Pig Roast coming up on 
October 1st this year. Please make sure 
to RSVP to be entered our yearly prize 
drawing. Just let us know who you are 
and how many people will be in your 

group. We ask that all attendees would 
supply a side dish or dessert for the 

event. Les Masters Band will be 
providing our live entertainment this 

year. We look forward to seeing you all 
there! Golf Carts

As we get closer to fall we would like to 
remind everyone that golf carts should 
not be left in the parking lot over the 

winter. We will not move golf carts left in 
the parking lot over winter. Golf carts 

left in the parking lot are at great risk to 
be damaged by flooding. We 

recommend either taking your golf cart 
home with you over the winter months 
or parking it in front of your houseboat 

when you are packing up for the season.

Have a Question? Contact Us!
(270) 465-2512

webreservations@greenrivermarina.net
Facebook: Green River Marina
Instagram: greenrivermarinaky

Or see us in person in the office!

October Renewals
October renewals have been mailed out. 
Please let us know if you do not receive 
yours in the mail by Sept. 1st. As a yearly 
reminder, all paperwork and payments 
are due by October 1st, payments and 
paperwork received after the due date 

are subject to late fees for late payment 
and/or late filing. Please call or email us 
in the office if you have any questions 
regarding your contract. If you have a 

golf cart permit coming due in October 
please stop by the office to collect your 
2023 permit sticker once your balance is 

paid. If you do not plan to renew your 
slip we must be notified by Sept. 1st.

Upcoming Live Performances
• Eye Candy and The Space Cowboys will 
be playing Sept. 3rd, Labor Day Saturday.
• We know you love her and Gracie Yates 

will be back one more time this season on 
Sept 4th, Labor Day Sunday!

•Les Masters Band will be playing Oct. 1st

for our Annual Customer Appreciation Pig 
Roast.

Pizza Special!
We are now serving a special chicken 
bacon ranch pizza for a limited time 

only! Come on down and order while 
supplies last!

Winterization Requests
We will be accepting winterization 

requests from 9/6-10/31/22 this year. 
Please contact the office at 

(270) 465-2512 or email Shawna at 
shawna@greenrivermarina.com to 

schedule your winterization. Requests 
must be made before 10/31/22 in order 

to be accepted.


